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Beehive Lane Community Primary School 
Newsletter No.18 

 

The BUZZWORD 

Friday, 3rd February 2017 

 

“Releasing The Potential Within All”  
 

Year 3 Colchester Castle 

What a wonderful day our Year 3 children had on 

their visit to Colchester Castle this week. 
They looked at Roman artefacts, tried on armour 

and clothing from that period of  history as well as 
going down to the basement of the castle to listen to 
Roman stories. The day culminated in team building 

activities to build a Roman villa and a Celt hut. 
 

 

 
Ady and Charlotte looking particularly fierce! 

 

 
Year 3 children having a little rest! 

 
The successful completion of a Celt hut. 

 

 
 

Kitchen News 
Next week we will be on Week 2 of our 

Summer menu. 

We are having a special ‘Valentine’s Lunch’ 

next Tuesday the 7th of February. 

There will be a change to the menu next 

Thursday when the kitchen will be serving 

Fish Fingers, Chips and Ice Cream instead of 

Sausages and Mash as advertised. 
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Lunchtime Awards 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Henry T in EYFS, Henry N in Year 1 and 

Lola F in Year 2 have displayed superb manners 

and behaviour at lunchtimes this week. Great 

job! 

 

Parent Consultations 

The first of our Parent Consultations took 
place yesterday after school with our 

second session on  this Monday , 6th 
February from 4.00 p.m. to 7.00 p.m. 
Have you booked your appointment? 

 
NO Dance or Football Club on Monday due 

to Parents Consultations. 
 

 

Non Pupil Day – Next Friday, 10
th

 
February, at the start of half-term break. 

All return to school Monday 20
th

 
February. 

 
Be a Reader” Class award 

Well done to Pine Class who have 

won the “Be a Reader” trophy this 

week, for collecting the most Reading 

Stars. 

96% of children in Year 2 read five 
times or more last week – a great 

achievement.  

 

Year 3 Class Assembly 

We are all looking forward to a spectacular 
Year 3 Class Assembly next Thursday, 9

th
 

February, at 9.05 a.m. All welcome! 

 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday 

Jake S,  

Ellie- Marie B,  

Mya W, Lola B, 

Teddy D, 

Jayden W-B. 

 

 
Let’s see if we can get less than 26 pupils 

late next week. 
A great effort by Year 2, you had the best 

attendance. Excellent!! 
 

 
Team Points 

Great work Robins for 

collecting the most team 

points over the last two 

weeks. 

 
 
Playleader 

Leo S-S has been chosen as our Playleader of the 

Week for excellent and kind play with all the 

Key Stage 1 children. 

 
Letters sent out this week 

Valentines Lunch. 

Superstars Festival – Year 4. 
 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjMp_zrwvHRAhUCMhoKHY9RDZsQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday-daughter/&psig=AFQjCNEpsT2w68sTmX5i5fsY9oJuXJbVbA&ust=1486128667457043
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.funkidslive.com/wp-content/uploads/RSPB-Robin.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.funkidslive.com/shows/the-junior-club/wildlife-watch/the-fun-kids-guide-to-birds/the-robin/&usg=__38DkMYxPAyYakI2kMkDMrvao0hM=&h=281&w=300&sz=9&hl=en&start=75&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=EZ80-fhfWgWGPM:&tbnh=109&tbnw=116&prev=/search?q=robin+bird&start=60&hl=en&safe=vss&sa=N&sout=1&gbv=2&ndsp=20&biw=1260&bih=864&tbm=isch&ei=Yay2TcGHC8Ow8gPg6Zw2
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiOz6Ol4vPRAhVBzxQKHTRLBkoQjRwIBw&url=http://www.123greetings.com/general/good_morning/wake_up_sleepy_head.html&bvm=bv.146094739,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNH1iDGd3VHY4tzuXGVIuK7HPuubAw&ust=1486205789674970
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Star of the Week 

Harry F – for super understanding in Maths with a 

sharing activity. 
Henry N – for trying his best in every lesson, every 

day! 
Amber S – for excellent effort and 
enthusiasm when tackling story writing. 

Well done! 
Rosie S – for excellent behaviour on our 

school trip! Rosie was well mannered, 
polite and helpful to the adult leading her 
group. Well done Rosie! 

Ruby M  is the Year 4 Star of the Week because she 
has a cheeky smile which is infectious. She is so 

sweet and polite and always tries her best. In 
English, over the past three weeks, Ruby has tried 
hard with her story writing, identifying errors and 

working hard to edit and improve her work. 
Matthew D for showing a wide range of general 

knowledge (WW1, space, bats) and bringing this 
into a variety of lessons. 
Paige K – for always showing determination, an 

excellent attitude and taking pride in all work 
produced. Well done Paige! 

 

Achievements 

Millie J received a medal from Wilvale Rangers 

Youth Football Club for taking part in Essex 
County Girls Mini Soccer Festival 2017. 

Abigail H received a medal for taking part in and 
coming in first place at a Chelmsford Gymnastics 
Club Competition.  

Mia C received a certificate for taking part in the 
Club Competition at Chelmsford Gymnastics Club. 

Freya T received 5 certificates from ASA 
swimming awards for:- 
Swimming a distance of 10m, 

Stanley Award, First Steps Series, Level 1,2, 3 and 
4. 

Sophia W received a certificate  from Essex 
Amateur Gymnastics Association for achieving 
Essex County Grades – Grade 1 and a medal and 

certificate for taking part in Chelmsford Gymnastics 
Club Competition.  

Katie W received a certificate from Essex Amateur 
Gymnastics Association for achieving Essex 
County Grades – Grade 1 and a medal and 

certificate for taking part in Chelmsford Gymnastics 
Club Competition.  

Aymee C received an ASA Rainbow Swimming 
Award for swimming a distance of 5m. 

Supremacy Dance and Cheer 
Sally Degge, who teaches our Cheerleading 

Club for Key Stage One children ,is holding 
a training session on the Friday of half-term, 
(17th February ),for any children  in Years 
3 – 6. 

The session will run between 10a.m. and  
12 p.m. here at school.at a cost of £10.00. If 
you are interested please contact Sally Degge 

on 07492 336337. 
Milk Bottle Tops 

We are collecting plastic milk bottle tops to raise 
money for the Chess Charity for the homeless. 

Please place in the plastic box in the school foyer.  
Thank-you for your support. 

 

 
 

 

Paul Sully 
Headteacher 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiZuf-01fHRAhXIchQKHb6nDY8QjRwIBw&url=http://www.ghsrecycling.co.uk/charities/milk-bottle-tops/&psig=AFQjCNE1H1kidha4znIISl5aRkJhUlHCcw&ust=1486133652454974

